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 The restructured WG Continuing Medical Education will continue its 

activities under these determined goals;  

 

1. To develop  a route on continuing education regarding the 

multidisciplinary approach to maintain oral health as an integral part of 

general health.  A questionnairy aimed to assess the dental 

practicioners’ attitudes and  their dental education under the related 

scope was developed and will be circulated within the ERO Region 

countries.  

 

2. To constitute a discriptional Continuing Dental Education  

“framework” which can be available on the ERO website to create an 

international standart guideline and to harmonise the post-graduate 

education information in different countries.The WG members will 

work on the outlines of the framework demanding on the 

fundemantals,  requirements  and the regulations of the Continuing 

Education Programs in their countries. 

 

Above mentioned topics will be further discussed in the WG Meeting on 

Plenary Session 2014, Paris. 
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